
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/16/2010 7:26:17 AM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Thx

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 7:26 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE:

Not tomorrow.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2010 7:14 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul
Subject:

Sorry to bug you on this given everything going on. Any more feedback on the release of the Top 100 
? Given that we need to inform a slew of public officials starting today if we release tomorrow, I'm 
thinking that we should wait until next week.
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